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 Gender Confirming Surgery 
Transition Letter 

 
 
What is a transition letter?  
A transition letter is a notarized document that you can submit to change your 

birth certificate to the appropriate gender.  

  
What is the process for obtaining a transition letter?  
After your gender confirming surgery is complete, you can contact Dr. Kuzon’s 

administrative assistant to obtain a transition letter. There is a notary public in 

the Department of Surgery that can prepare, notarize the document and obtain 

Dr. Kuzon’s signature.  

  

Who do I contact?  
Cassie Culbreth 

Administrative Assistant to Dr. Kuzon 

Phone: 734-936-5890 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 

http://www.uofmhealth.org/
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/deed.en_US
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/deed.en_US

